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QR code from BPW makes easier the spare part 
identification!
From May every agricultural axle and aggregate at BPW will be fitted with a QR code on the type plate.

The QR code is an important link between the physical product and digital information. The name plate 
will be clearly visible on the axle.

Scanning the QR Code with conventional devices, such as tablets or smartphones, makes it easy to 
search for spare parts lists, workshop manuals, assembly and operating instructions.

The application is clearly structured and makes the „Lists” and „Manuals” sections available for the 
user.

The „Lists“ section contains spare parts lists and provides further details on individual parts. More 
details about the updated spare parts list will be available soon.

The „Manuals“ section provides further information, such as workshop manuals. All information is 
available for download or can be sent via e-mail.

The Spare Parts List is currently available in eight languages. The language selection is the automatic 
browser setting, which can be adjusted by the user, using the selection option.

The QR code will be introduced in phases. May 2022 onwards: 11, 12 and 14 tons steering and rigid 
axles and stubs with hollow axle beams for agricultural applications.

Test the QR Code yourself! No login is required!

BPW’s new QR code adds value to vehicle manufacturers, vehicle services and vehicle operators 
in a convenient and modern way. This is an important step towards BPW’s digitization!
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